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Thank you for your email in relation to Petition PE1731 which has been passed to myself 
for a response. 
 
At Moray Council, all of our Full Council and Service Committee meetings (with the 
exception of confidential items) are webcast live and then available in our webcast library 
for 1 year.   
 
Whilst we do not have a policy on the audio recording of public council meetings, as the 
above meetings are already recorded, we would not have any issue with an individual 
recording the meeting. 
 
I hope the above information is useful however please do not hesitate to contact me 
should you require further information. 
 

  
  

  
  
  

 


